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November 20th., 1922.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Brother a has been good, enough to send me a 
copy of the Address which you delivered before the 
Conference of heads of Canadian Universities at 
Winnipeg in June last. I cannot refrain from writing 
you a line to let you know how very much it has
interested me, and how helpful is its broad outlook upon 
problems of Empire.
were very widely read throughout this country.

I could wish that the Address

We have just emerged, as you are aware, from 
a General Election and the new Parliament opens in a few 

I am glad to say that my constituents were good 
enough to return me again to the House of Commons. Our 
friend, Seely, however, has not been so fortunate, and 
I am afraid it is a great blow to him as he has been 
in Parliament for over 20 years.
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With kind regards, 
Believe me,

Yours sincerely,
l
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